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New Registrant Position (2023-24 fiscal year) 
WEST END MIDWIVES – TORONTO, ONTARIO 

 
 
West End Midwives is looking for a New Registrant to join our practice in the 2023-24 

fiscal year. The start date is flexible from September 2024 onward. You must qualify for 
registration with the College of Midwives of Ontario to be considered for this position.  
 

• We are a practice of 20 midwives located in the northwest of Toronto. We 

provide care for clients in West Toronto, Etobicoke and Rexdale. 

• We have privileges at William Osler Health Centre - Etobicoke General site and 

Humber River Hospital where we practice full scope and have good inter-

professional relationships. 

• We are a practice with blended call models including primary and shared call, 

with most midwives typically working in teams of two or three.  An NR may be 

requested to work in a primary call model. 

• We provide care to a very diverse population.  

• We are a dynamic, diverse and cohesive group of midwives 

Interested applicants should send a cover letter stating: 
• when they anticipate they will be eligible to register with the CMO as a NR and 

be available to start at WEM; 

• why they are interested in working at WEM; 

• how their previous experience will enable them to integrate and work effectively 

at WEM given the demands of our diverse clientele; 

• and three (3) references (references will not be contacted until after discussion 

at an interview and the applicant is aware). 

Please forward your letter and CV by 5pm Friday, May 17, 2024, to the attention of: 
NR Hiring Committee, West End Midwives 
by email to: info@westendmidwives.ca  

 
Interviews to be held the week of May 27th, 2024 
 
As a practice dedicated to supporting inclusivity and diversity, we invite and encourage 
new registrants of diverse backgrounds to apply. 
 
THANKS FOR YOUR INTEREST!  Only those selected for interviews will be contacted. 


